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Committee Report  
 

  
Date: Monday, September 28, 2015 
Time: 6:30 p.m.  
Place: Republican Caucus Room, 4th Floor Government Center, 888 

Washington Boulevard, Stamford, CT 

  
The Stamford Water Quality Committee met at the above date and time.  In attendance 
were Chair Nabel, Vice Chair Okun, and Committee Member Reps. Day and Silver.  
Absent or excused was Rep. Savage.  Also present were Jim Federici, Laboratory, 
Health Department; Karen DeFalco, North Stamford Concerned Citizens for the 
Environment (see Public Hearing sign-in sheet); William McKay, and Susan McKay. 
 
Chair Nabel called the meeting to order at 6:34pm. 

   

Item No. Description Committee 
Action  

1.  WQ29.004 ORDINANCE, for public hearing and final adoption; 
Amending Chapter 143, Health Systems of the 
Code of Ordinances to Add Section 143-15, Testing 
of Newly Drilled Wells. 
03/04/15 – Submitted by Rep. Nabel 
03/09/15 – Held at Steering 
04/22/15 – Held in Committee 
05/18/15 – Held in Committee 
07/13/15 – Held at Steering 
08/24/15 – Approved by Committee for publication 

Approved 4-0-0 

 
A motion to call the Public Hearing to order was made, seconded and approved by a vote 
of 4-0-0.  Chair Nabel opened the public hearing.  Ms. DeFalco spoke in favor of the 
Ordinance, stating that it is very important to protect human health and the integrity of 
Stamford’s drinking water.  There being no further public speakers, Chair Nabel closed the 
public hearing. 
 
The Committee discussed that this testing is important as it contributes to the City’s  
collection of data.  If the testing is conducted by the Stamford Health Department, a 
remedy can be suggested, but there is no requirement of remediation at this time. 

http://www.boardofreps.org/Data/Sites/43/userfiles/committees/waterquality/attend/2015/wq150928_public_hearing-sign-in.pdf
http://www.boardofreps.org/wq29004.aspx


A motion to approve the Ordinance was made, seconded and approved by a vote of 4-0-0. 
 
Chair Nabel adjourned the meeting at 6:42pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susan Nabel, Chair  
 
 

 

 
This meeting is on video. 

http://cityofstamford.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=14&clip_id=4277

